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Subject: South Bethany Christmas Lights - Email News Update
 
If you were in South Bethany during Thanksgiving you probably noticed the
spirited Christmas lights along Route 1 in South Bethany.  A joyous symbol
of the approaching holiday season. 
 
Unfortunately after noticing numerous outages, we just learned today that
our row of Christmas lights is another "victim" of the recent flood from
Hurricane Sandy.  The lights were removed today as they were damaged from
flooding when the Town's maintenance building was flooded during the storm
and corrosion is causing the lights to blow out.  In conjunction with the
Community Enhancement Committee, we will be reviewing costs for new lights
and submitting that line item in the FY 14 CEC Budget.  We will also be
adding that loss to our FEMA damage assessment for possible reimbursement.
 
The Christmas light outages are another reminder that South Bethany property
owners need to keep a watchful eye on delayed results from the flooding.  It
is also another reminder that if you are a South Bethany property owner who
has not been down to check on your house and assess damages from the "storm
of the century" flooding, you need to schedule a visit as soon as possible. 
-- 
Sue Callaway
sue.callaway@gmail.com
301-467-1642
 
 

